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The Public Funds Investment Act requires Grayson College to submit the answers to three questions dealing with its investment practices to the State Auditor’s Office and to the Legislative Budget Board.  The College is also required to post this information on its website.

Following are the three questions and the responses.

Question 1: Does the institution employ outside investment advisors or managers and, if so, who are they (provide individual or firm name and address)?  Do the outside investment advisors have the authority to make investment decisions without obtaining prior approval?

Response:  Grayson College does not employee outside investment advisors or managers.

Question 2: Does the institution use soft dollar, directed brokerage or directed commission, commission recapture, or similar arrangements (these arrangements typically involve using brokerage commissions as a means of paying for other related investment services through credits of a portion of brokerage commissions paid rather than through direct payments, or using selected brokers who will rebate a portion of commissions they receive on trades for the investor)? If the answer to this question is yes, the institution must summarize briefly the guidelines that govern the use of such arrangements.


Response:  Grayson College does not use soft dollar, directed brokerage or directed commission, commission recapture, or similar arrangement.


Question 3:  Is the institution associated with an independent endowment or foundation?  (If the answer to this question is yes, the institution must provide contact information [name and address] for the individual[s] who mange the independent endowment or foundation.  The institution must also provide, if available, the market value of the endowment’s or foundation’s investments.)

Response:  Grayson College is associated with the Grayson College Foundation, Inc.  The manager of the Foundations investments are as follows:

Mr. M. Brad Morgan
First Vice President – Wealth Management
Dutton & Morgan Wealth Management Group
Merrill Lynch, Pierce, Fenner & Smith, Inc.
1800 Teague Drive, Suite 102
Sherman, TX  75090
903-870-5461 (phone)
903-487-0024 (fax)

As of August 31, 2017, the market value of the endowment funds was $12,690,948. 
